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Phone: 920-682-0215   Fax: 920-682-2363 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Manitowoc Lutheran High School provides educational excellence inside of the Christian Lutheran framework.  
Christ is the center of all that we do. Some of you may be undecided about your son or daughter’s high school 
education. We invite everyone to come to our campus on one of the freshman information nights and see our 
facilities, meet our faculty, and hear more about keeping Christ in higher education. The influence of Christ is  
surely needed in our young people’s most formative years. Please join us: 

 
 

Monday, January 27, 2025 at 6:30 P.M. 
or 

Wednesday, January 29, 2025 at 6:30 P.M. 
 

This event is not a binding commitment. No fees are involved. Information will be presented on those evenings  
about the freshmen course of study and financial assistance. We invite and encourage you and your student to  
attend even if you are unsure which high school will serve you for the next four years. Please provide us with  
some basic information so we can make our plans for the event by filling out the online form at:  

 
 
 

www.mlhslancers.org/freshman2025 
 
Also enclosed you will find the classes offered to Freshman and a Course Request sheet if you want to play  
around with that. There will be MLHS staff members on hand to assist you with any questions you may have. 
 

In order to assist families in “Bringing up their children … in the Lord”, MLHS offers need-based tuition assistance  
to our families. In addition, aid is provided through the SCRIP program, from your home congregation, and you 
can apply for Wisconsin Choice Voucher Program. Inquiries regarding tuition assistance will be explained both of 
these nights. You can contact Dave Uhlhorn, duhlhorn@mlhslancers.org with questions you may have or visit: 
https://www.mlhslancers.org/tuition. 
 
If you are unable to attend either evening session, please contact Mr. Ryan Holper, Admissions Director at 
rholper@mlhslancers.org or call (920) 682-0215 to make an appointment for a more convenient time that works  
for you. 
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
David Uhlhorn, Principal 
duhlhorn@mlhslancers.org 
920-682-0215 x503 

 
 
 
Ryan Holper, Admissions Director 
rholper@mlhslancers.org 
920-682-0215 x406 
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